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Collin Roehner

From: Janet Brunson
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 2:21 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket No. 160251-EI - FPL Storm restoration Costs

Bev’s response to Ms. Balboa 
 
From: Bev DeMello  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 12:00 PM 
To: 'beatricebalboa@gmail.com' 
Cc: Cindy Muir; Janet Brunson 
Subject: From PSC/Balboa 
 
Ms. Balboa: 
 
Thank you for your recent correspondence to the Florida Public Service Commission (PSC) about 
Florida Power & Light Company’s (FPL) recent rate case and subsequent filing about storm 
restoration costs related to Hurricane Matthew.   I am attaching a link (see below) to the news release 
re:  the PSC’s recent decision concerning FPL’s  storm restoration costs; a hearing will be set in the 
future to consider whether the costs are reasonable and prudent.  
 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Home/NewsLink?id=11485 
 
If you have specific questions or further concerns, please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bev DeMello 
Assistant Director 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach   

FPSC Commission Clerk
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